
 
 

 
 

CITY OF HILLSDALE  
2024 RESIDENTIAL BRUSH COLLECTION NOTICE 

 
The City of Hillsdale Department of Public Services will provide a onetime curbside residential 
collection of brush only. This service is offered to its residents only in the month of October.  
The City of Hillsdale Brush Site on Waterworks Ave will be open to City Residents (only) 
for BRUSH (only) through November 15, 2024.  (See complete hours below).    
Residents are reminded of the following collection requirements: 
  

1. City crews will collect brush (only) curbside from each city residence 1 time only 
in the month of October.   

2. Have brush out to the curb by 7am, Monday, October 14, 2024.  
3. Tree limbs must be stacked with the large end nearest to the curb; limbs less than 8 

feet in length, and up to 8 inches in diameter only will be collected. 
4. No stumps, large trunks, stones or dirt are picked up at the curb. 
5. Keep branches and brush piles away from all utility poles, telephone service 

pedestals, water shut-off valves, fire hydrants, etc.  
6. Do not place items in the street. This causes additional clean-up problems on the 

street surface and in storm sewers and may obstruct visibility, or cause traffic- flow 
problems. 

7. Collection is intended for residential scale only and is not intended for commercial 
properties or those clearing vacant or overgrown land.   

8. No brush from outside the city is allowed to be placed at the curb.     
9. City residents only may haul their brush only to the Brush Site on Waterworks Ave. 

Monday thru Friday 7am to 3pm, Closed from 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm               
Closed Saturday and Sunday. Proof of Residency is required.  

10.  NO DUMPING IS PERMITTED AFTER HOURS. 
11. Violators of any of these regulations may be ticketed. 

 

**Do not place brush piles in alleyways, brush will be picked up 
from street frontages only. 

 
 
 
Questions regarding Residential Brush Collection should be directed to the Department of Public 
Services either on the web site www.cityofhillsdale.org or by phone 437-6490. 
 
 
 
 
7/2023 
 
 


